October 27, 2011

To whom this may concern,

This letter is written to recommend my previous student Racquel Wright for a
position in your institution. I have known Racquel since her initial enrollment at New
York City College of Technology School of Nursing. Racquel has always been an
outstanding student, both in the classroom and in the clinical arena. She began her
education at the Associate Degree Level and continued her Baccalaureate education
immediately following her graduation.

During her time at New York City College of Technology she worked hard and /
excelled academically. She demonstrated commitment to her profession and was always
seeking opportunities to learn more. She was embraced by her student colleagues as a
diligent worker and fine team player. Her perseverance and continued commitment to
her education is one of her enduring virtues.

Equally important, her compassion for quality health care is evidenced in the
professional care she provides. Racquel is an outstanding example of professional
nursing education and demonstrates this in practice.

I am proud to have had Racquel as a student, and I highly recommend her to your
institution. Please consider Racquel for this valuable professional opportunity, as I know
she will continue to excel with your direction and guidance.

Sincerely,

Mary Frances McGibbon, RN, MSN, FNP-BC, DNP
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